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Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
Corner Alice and George Streets 
BRISBANE   QLD   4000 
 
 
Dear Mr Laurie 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 6 October 2005 on behalf of Principal Petitioner, Dr B Senewiratne 
regarding the continuation of the Bundaberg Hospital Commission of Inquiry, petitions Nos 529-05 
and 548-05. 
 
On the 6 September 2005, the Premier and Treasurer, the Honourable Peter Beattie MP, presented 
Commissioner Geoffrey Davies AO with a letter of appointment and terms of reference for a new 
Commission of Inquiry.  The Inquiry continues the work of the Bundaberg Hospital Commission of 
Inquiry previously conducted by Mr AJH Morris QC. 
 
The Inquiry has conducted public and private hearings and Commissioner Davies has indicated that 
a report is scheduled for presentation on the 30 November 2005. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STEPHEN ROBERTSON MP 
 
 


	STEPHEN ROBERTSON MP 

